
Local Economic & Community Plan (LECP) – Innovation & Transformation 

The development of the 2022 – 2027 Local Economic & Community Plan is now underway.  

The required Advisory Group as set out in the guidelines has been formed made up of members 

of this SPC and the LCDC.  The group have met and workshopped on 15th March, 27th April, 

25th May and 20th July. 

 

The LECP follows a six stage development process, stage one is well underway with a socio 

economic analysis to be completed that will inform the drafting of a number of high level goals, 

to be agreed by the LECP advisory group and forwarded to the SPC and LCDC for sign off, 

before the public consutlation on the goals commences as part of Stage 2.  The Your Dublin 

Your Voice survey was discussed at the last meeting of the Advisory group and members had an 

opportunity to feedback on the draft questions before the survey went live.  The findings will be 

used to get feedback on a range of the key issues and cross cutting themes that will underpin the 

development of the LECP.  

 

The draft Socio Economic Statement for the LECP was also discussed and a copy was circulated.  

Input from the Community office is pending.  Meetings have been set for October, November 

and December.  When the findings of the Your Dublin Your Voice survey are available later this 

month they will be disseminated.  

 


